
 

 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 18th December Week A  
       

Parent SEND surgeries  

SEND surgery appointments can be made by copying and pasting this link: https://calendly.com/etimms-
senco30min/book    

Notices: 

• All years Christmas Hampers - This year we have two hampers up for grabs in the donation draw. Please see 
ParentPay for details if you would like to donate and be entered into the draw. Many thanks. 

• All years End of term early finish - Friday 22nd December. School finishes at 1.25pm. Buses leave 1.35pm. 
Stagecoach buses unfortunately will not leave early, students who usually travel via Stagecoach and can’t make 
other arrangements that afternoon are welcome to stay in school, they should go to the library. 

• All years Christmas concert: This takes place at the church in Fairford on Wednesday night, all are welcome, sign 
up via Parentpay. 

• All years Christmas lunch: Bookings have now closed, if your child has not ordered a Christmas lunch then they 
will need to bring a packed lunch on Wednesday as there will be no other provision from the canteen. 

• All years Library books: It has been wonderful to see so many students borrowing books this term from the 
Library. If your child does still have a book at home, please can they return them by Thursday 21 December so we 
can do a stock take.  

• Year 11 6th form taster day: A reminder that students will be off timetable on Thursday for their taster day 
lessons.  Students not planning on a 6th form course will have a series of activities in school to help prepare them 
for an apprenticeship or college course.  Uniform is not required for the day and students are allowed off site into 
Fairford at lunch time.  

• Years 7-10 House sports: Rugby and Netball house matches will take place on Thursday for years 7-9 and on 
Friday for year 10.  Students should sign up for their team via satchel one. 

• Year 8 HPV vaccinations: Tuesday 30th January. Consent/decline paper work will be sent home with pupils the 
first week back of term.  

Safeguarding: 

        Do check out all the support out there, as listed on the Mental Health Z Card.  This is a Gloucestershire publication, 
but a lot of the agencies/charities are national and will apply to families living in Swindon, Wiltshire and 
Oxfordshire too. Click here.  
 

 

Letters to parents: here 
• No new letters.  
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